

January 30, 2024

Mr. FELIX S. MIRASOL, JR. CESO IV

Regional Executive Director Department of Environment and Natural Resources MIMAROPA Region

SUBJECT:

PARKING SLOTS

Dear Mr. Mirasol,

We have received your letter request following our pre-construction meeting last January 17, 2024, relative to your forthcoming transfer to the leased office spaces at the 6th and 8th floors of the PITX Tower 2.

In light of this, we are glad to inform you that we have already APPROVED your request to have three (3) parking slots to be availed of for free.

This letter shall serve as a clarification that the abovementioned request, as approved, has been agreed upon by both parties.

Very truly yours,

Conforme:

MWM TERMINALS, INC.

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES MIMAROPA Region

Commercial He

Chief Executive Adviser

FELIX S. MIRASOL, JR. CESO IV Regional Executive Director

